PARENT CARERS TOGETHER

Bournemouth Christchurch Poole

There are over 3100 children and young people with Education Health
and Care Plans (EHCP) in BCP, and in recent years the number has been
growing by 10-15% per year.

In the majority of cases, BCP Council fails to complete EHC Needs
Assessments within the statutory timeframe of 20 weeks.
BCP Council also fails to process the majority of Annual Reviews within
the statutory timeframe of 12 weeks after the review meeting.

PCT always welcomes new parent representatives.

If you would like to help PCT speak up for the parents’ and families’
voice in any of these areas, please contact
info@parentcarerstogether.org.uk

Links: BCP Information on EHCP Process
PCT Representation on Boards and Projects



https://fid.bcpcouncil.gov.uk/send-local-offer/information/graduated-response-and-education-health-and-care-plans
https://www.parentcarerstogether.org.uk/about-us/task-groups-strategic-meetings/
https://www.parentcarerstogether.org.uk/about-us/task-groups-strategic-meetings/
mailto:info@parentcarerstogether.org.uk

